
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 16, 2024 
 
 
Dear Teacher/Advisor, 
 
Pittsburg State University Mathematics Department and the Mo-Kan Council of  
Teachers of Mathematics are sponsoring the 2025 data visualization poster competition.  
 
Once again, the competition will be limited to grades 10 through 12.  Your school is one 
of the 100 schools we selected for the competition on the basis of your participation in 
PSU activities in the past.  Details are given in the enclosure, along with the entry form.  
Due date is Friday, March 14th.  Please check the given web pages to get some idea of the 
level of difficulty and professionalism in these posters.  The best three posters will be 
sent to the national competition.  If you are interested in submitting posters for K-9 please 
send it to the national competition, https://www.amstat.org/education/asa-data-
visualization-poster-competition-for-grades-k-12-. 
 
These projects should not be time consuming but motivating students for science and 
other areas of learning.  It will be nice for you to communicate with teachers from other 
disciplines and incorporate statistics with their areas.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact Dr. Ananda Jayawardhana (ajayawardhana@pittstate.edu).   
We eagerly look forward to your participation.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ananda Jayawardhana, PhD 
Coordinator 
University Professor of Mathematics 
 
enclosure 
          


